
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

The children have taken part in ‘Safer  

Internet sessions’ all this week. They have  

created keeping safe rules, posters on how 

to keep safe and watched DVD clips on  

important issues.  Miss Jones gave a 

presentation to parents on Thursday  

sharing our practice in school and how to 

keep our children safe on the internet at 

home.  A handout is in the book bags  

tonight and her presentation is on our  

website for parents who could not attend. 

Week ending 9th February 2018 

French 

All children will begin French next half 

term.  Miss Cussens will be teaching them on 

Friday afternoons. 

Letters 

Internet Safety—Whole School 

Book Week—Whole School 

Sponsored Readathon—Whole School 

Sports Challenge flyer—Whole School 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Hannah 

For excellent show and not tell 

emotions and openers used in her 

myth so far. 

 

Year  2 — Ronnie 

For writing his fantastic story 

independently. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Smaragda 

For writing independently on her   

dragon poster. 

Shared Learning Dates and Times 

 

Year 2—14th February  

Year R / 1—15th February 

Year 3 / 4—16th February 

 

All starting at 2.30 pm 

 

Jump Rope Skipping After School Club 

 

Starts Wednesday 14th February 

3.00—4.00 pm 


